
the United i4"ations Charter . We also hope that some means

may be found by which further-clarificatian could be obtained

as to the intentions of the Government of the Peoplets Republic

of China regarding membership in the United Nations befcre this

issue is dealt with again in the General Assembly . In the

meantime it will continue to be the policy of the Canadian

Government to do what it can to encourage the establishment

of mutually beneficial contacts between Canada and Communist

China and between Communist China and the rest of the inter-

national community .
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